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March 18, 2021 

Dear Sen. Woodhouse, 

We want to express our sincere gratitude for the time, talent and expertise you have given the Palliative 

Care and Quality of Life Council through your active participation, leadership, and guidance as an ex-officio 

member. Your advocacy and supporting the bill to create the Palliative Care and Quality of Life Council will 

make a lasting impact on our community.  You have made a difference through your dedication and continued 

support of our objectives and duties of the council. Your ideas, input and enthusiasm were most helpful and 

helped us make valuable improvements to the council and the health care community.  

Again, I thank you for your time, contribution and efforts through serving on this committee. We will miss 

you as a board member, but look forward to staying in touch for years to come.  

Sincerely, 

Veneta Lepera, BA, BSN, RN 

Chair, Palliative Care and Quality of Life Advisory Council

 

Kim Anderson 

Vice chair, Palliative Care and Quality of Life Advisory Council 


